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Residential Project Meeting 

Meeting Minutes 

3 January 2011 

 

Present:  Judith Esmay, Joan Garipay, Michael Hingston, William Dietrich, Jonathan Edwards 

 

Minutes of December 20, 2010 

The minutes of December 20, 2010 were reviewed and approved, except that Mike Hingston’s 

synopsis of the Policy Statement would be prepared for this meeting and not for the mailing on 

December 28
th
 to the full Planning Board. 

 

Review of Residential Policies Synopsis 

The Committee discussed at length the executive summary, drafted by Mike Hingston, of the 

Residential Project In-Town Policy Statement.  As a result of this discussion, Mike will redraft 

the summary and it will be presented by the Committee to the full Planning Board at its meeting 

tomorrow evening, January 4, 2011. 

 

There was no explicit discussion of the latest version of the In-Town policy map. 

 

The next meeting will be held on January 10, at 1:30 pm. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:35 pm. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jonathan Edwards, Deputy Scribe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


